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October 3, 1983

Mr. J.G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Operating License DPR-58
Docket No. 50-315

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Thit is to confirm a notification made by our Mr. B.A. Svensson to
Mr. Steven Long, NRC Operations Center, at 2021 hours on September
30, 1983. At that time we reported that while making pre-startup
valve lineups on Unit 1, it was discovered that the component
cooling water supply and return piping for the containment hydrogen
sampling system sample pumps and sample cooling coil are reversed.
This situation has existed since the original installation. A
review is being performed to determine if the system would have
functioned as installed during accident conditions.

The Unit 2 installation was verified to be correct.

As required by Technical Specification 6.9.1.12, a followup report
will be submitted within 14 days.

Sincerely,

LA)-
W.G. Smich, Jr.j

Plant Manager'
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cc: John E. Dolan INPO
M.P. Alexich PNSRC
R.F. Kroeger J.F. Stietzel
H. Brugger E.L. Townley

i E. Swanson/N. DuBry, RO:III Dir., IE (40 copies)
R.C. Callen, MPSC Dir., MIPC (4 copies)
G. Charnoff, Esq.
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